
 
 

February 9, 2010 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing this letter in support of the program “The ReCycle Show” and 
the performing artist Richard Renner.  Richard’s programs have been on 
the roster of Kansas City Young Audiences (KCYA) for over 15 years and 
receive consistent high marks on the evaluations we send out to school 
teachers and administrators. 
 
I have been fortunate enough to see “The ReCycle Show” on two different 
occasions.  In each instance I was impressed by Richard’s ability to keep 
the student audience engaged & entertained….all the while impressing 
upon them the importance of being kind/respectful to Planet Earth.  His 
natural charm, humor & physical abilities make for a very entertaining 
program.  But don’t take my word for it.  Here is a comment about “The 
ReCycle Show” from one of our schools last spring: 
 
“Great student involvement. Kids loved learning what they could do to 
help the earth.  The teachers were as entertained as the kids.” 
    -Mission Trail Elementary, Blue Valley 
     
If you would like to discuss Richard or this wonderful program further, or 
need more information, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Larry Greer 
Director of Arts Education 
(816) 531-4022 ext. 1011 
lgreer@kcya.org 
 


